
NOTICE TO BIDDERS – UNMANNED AERIAL RESCUE APPARATUS (DRONE) 

 

 PUBLIC NOTICE is herby given that the Board of Fire Commissioners of the 

Yorktown Heights Fire District (“the Board”), pursuant to a motion made and 

unanimously approved and entered at its regular monthly meeting on September 10, 

2019, invites submission of sealed bids for one unmanned aerial rescue apparatus (Drone) 

 

 OBTAINING DOCUMENTS: Specifications may be obtained digitally by written 

request to Secretary Jeanmarie Klaus via email at jeandistrict@yorktownfire.org 

beginning September 19
th

. 

 

BID SUBMISSIONS: The Yorktown Heights Fire District reserves the right to 

reject any and all bids and to accept the bid best suited for its specific needs.  The 

Yorktown Heights Fire District reserves the right to waive any informalities, in their 

discretion, in any proposals, and to award contracts in a manner deemed to be in the best 

interests of the Yorktown Heights Fire District.   

 

Bids will be binding for fourteen (14) days from bid opening. 

 

All bids shall be enclosed in a sealed envelope bearing the name and address of 

the bidder, addressed to the Board of Fire Commissioners, Yorktown Heights Fire 

District, c/o Jeanmarie Klaus, Secretary of the Yorktown Heights Fire District, 334  

Underhill Avenue – Suite 4B, Yorktown Heights, New York and endorsed “DRONE.”  

Bids will be accepted until 4:00 p.m. prevailing time on Tuesday, October 8, 2019.  No 

bids or proposals will be accepted after said time and date.   

 

All bids will be publicly opened and read aloud at the regular monthly meeting of 

the Board, at the Locksley Road Fire Station, 794 Locksley Road, Yorktown Heights, 

New York, on Tuesday, October 8, 2019, at 8:00 p.m.  

 

Jeanmarie Klaus 

Secretary/Treasurer 

Yorktown Heights Fire District 

914-962-5561 ext. 2 
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